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The feedback obtained from various stakeholders was discussed and analysed in the department meetings
and valuable suggestions were put forward in BoS meetings and those which are passed in BoS meetings are
incorporated in the syllabus.

Action recommended Action taken
Interdisciplinary courses to be offered. Under NEP similar courses will be offered to

first year students.
Internship and field work to be incorporated
as part of course work.

Internship / filed projects will be added to the
course at second year.

Ms. Ashlesha Rangnekar

Head, Department of BACMMarathi
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